
ANNOUNCEMENTS—September 15, 2013 
                      WELCOME GUESTS 
We invite you to participate in the many opportunities 
for worship and service here. Our Discovering North-
wood class is for newcomers as well as those of us 
who have been around awhile to simply learn more 

about us or to become a member of our church family.  
 The next Discovering Northwood class is TODAY in room 4 of 
the Christian Education Building from 11:00 am-12:00 pm. If you 
have any questions, please feel free to contact the pastor, Rev. E. 
Chris Curvin, at ChrisCurvin@Northwoodpc.org or Membership Coor-
dinator, Katie Pacana, at Katie@Northwoodpc.org. Both Katie and 
Chris can be reached at 796-8090.  

Loyal to His Church 
“Count on Me!” 

ALL CHURCH RETREAT 
The annual Cedarkirk All Church Retreat will be October 18-20, 
2013. Mark your calendars and sign up TODAY! Information can 
be found on the bulletin board directly across from the water foun-
tain. You won’t want to miss this amazing weekend. 

Presbyterian Women have begun the new Horizon Bible Study, “An 
Abiding Hope: The Presence of God in Exodus and Deuteron-
omy.”  We welcome all women to join us. Come and study God’s 
word with your sisters in Christ!  For more information call Ellen Stoup 
at 415-6585. 

THURSDAY MORNING PRAYER GROUP HAS RESUMED 
Come and be a part of our prayer group in the church parlor at 10 
am on Thursday mornings. If you have any questions, please con-
tact Jeannette Holloway, 727-786-9440. 

Honduras Team Dinner & Sharing 
Join us Sunday, September 22nd from 5-6:30pm for an evening of 
dinner and sharing! Our team will talk about their experience serving 
the Lord and ministering to the people of Honduras. This presentation 
will be one of a kind! Sign up on the Bulletin Board outside of the 
kitchen to reserve your spot or on the friendship sheet! Questions? 
Contact Shawn Wolf (icecreamguyiam@aol.com). 

Blood Drive, September 22nd 
The Blood Mobile will be here Sunday, September 22nd! All donors 
will receive a T-Shirt and wellness check-up including blood pres-
sure, temperature, iron count and cholesterol screening! Donate 
blood and save lives! 

ANNOUNCEMENTS—September 15, 2013 
                      WELCOME GUESTS 
We invite you to participate in the many opportunities 
for worship and service here. Our Discovering North-
wood class is for newcomers as well as those of us 
who have been around awhile to simply learn more 

about us or to become a member of our church family.  
 The next Discovering Northwood class is TODAY in room 4 of 
the Christian Education Building from 11:00 am-12:00 pm. If you 
have any questions, please feel free to contact the pastor, Rev. E. 
Chris Curvin, at ChrisCurvin@Northwoodpc.org or Membership Coor-
dinator, Katie Pacana, at Katie@Northwoodpc.org. Both Katie and 
Chris can be reached at 796-8090.  

Loyal to His Church 
“Count on Me!” 

ALL CHURCH RETREAT 
The annual Cedarkirk All Church Retreat will be October 18-20, 
2013. Mark your calendars and sign up TODAY! Information can 
be found on the bulletin board directly across from the water foun-
tain. You won’t want to miss this amazing weekend. 

Presbyterian Women have begun the new Horizon Bible Study, “An 
Abiding Hope: The Presence of God in Exodus and Deuteron-
omy.”  We welcome all women to join us. Come and study God’s 
word with your sisters in Christ!  For more information call Ellen Stoup 
at 415-6585. 

THURSDAY MORNING PRAYER GROUP HAS RESUMED 
Come and be a part of our prayer group in the church parlor at 10 
am on Thursday mornings. If you have any questions, please con-
tact Jeannette Holloway, 727-786-9440. 

Honduras Team Dinner & Sharing 
Join us Sunday, September 22nd from 5-6:30pm for an evening of 
dinner and sharing! Our team will talk about their experience serving 
the Lord and ministering to the people of Honduras. This presentation 
will be one of a kind! Sign up on the Bulletin Board outside of the 
kitchen to reserve your spot or on the friendship sheet! Questions? 
Contact Shawn Wolf (icecreamguyiam@aol.com). 

Blood Drive, September 22nd 
The Blood Mobile will be here Sunday, September 22nd! All donors 
will receive a T-Shirt and wellness check-up including blood pres-
sure, temperature, iron count and cholesterol screening! Donate 
blood and save lives! 



News About Our Children's Ministries 
Sunday School Classes: Please see the back panel of the bulle-
tin for information about our Sunday School Classes. 
 

King’s Kids: King’s Kids Begins This Wednesday! 
Wednesday, September 18 from 4:00-6:00 p.m. 

 

Register at the Noah’s Ark Bulletin Board, or just show up!  Par-
ents/caregivers volunteer monthly (unless your child is in the Be-
fore/After Care program). 

Marcy Kemerer, Interim Director of Children’s Ministry 
Marcykem07@gmail.com 727-455-2583 cell/text 

Youth Events 

• Sunday, September 15: Youth Group 5-7pm 
• Friday, September 20: Game Night 7-10pm 
• Sunday, September 22nd: Parent Meeting 4-5pm 
 

Parent Meeting September 22nd, 4-5pm: Join us in the family life 
center for an important, informational and organizational meeting for all 
parents of students from 6th-12th grade. We hope you will attend this 
important meeting. 

Troy Harris, Interim Director of Youth & Young Adults 
YouthMinistry@Northwoodpc.org, 796-8090 

NOMINATIONS BEING ACCEPTED 
 

Do you know of someone you would like to see serving as Elder or 
Deacon? The Nominating Committee will accept nominations for 
Church Officers now through 10/31. Remember to get the per-
son’s permission before nominating them. Nomination forms may 
be placed in Ray Spigarelli’s mailbox in the church office or in the 
offering plate. 
  
I have the permission of _________________________________ 
 
to nominate them for the office of  Elder       or       Deacon 

    (Please circle one)            

Handbells and Xylophones for Kids!! Northwood offers a ministry 
for children in grades 3rd-5th to play Handbells and Orff instruments 
on Tuesday afternoons from 4-5:00. There is no cost monetarily – just 
the commitment of one hour per week and occasionally playing in 
worship services and at the ‘Ring, Sing, Mingle’ event on 12/8.  We 
have 2-3 openings.  If you are interested please email or call Stepha-
nie Carson ASAP.  stephanie@northwoodpc.org; 796-8090. 

College Addresses Remember to e-mail your college address to 
Carl Corrello, Deacon for College Ministry, to receive notes and 
cards throughout the year: cgcorrello@yahoo.com 

News About Our Children's Ministries 
Sunday School Classes: Please see the back panel of the bulle-
tin for information about our Sunday School Classes. 
 

King’s Kids: King’s Kids Begins This Wednesday! 
Wednesday, September 18 from 4:00-6:00 p.m. 

 

Register at the Noah’s Ark Bulletin Board, or just show up!  Par-
ents/caregivers volunteer monthly (unless your child is in the Be-
fore/After Care program). 

Marcy Kemerer, Interim Director of Children’s Ministry 
Marcykem07@gmail.com 727-455-2583 cell/text 

Youth Events 

• Sunday, September 15: Youth Group 5-7pm 
• Friday, September 20: Game Night 7-10pm 
• Sunday, September 22nd: Parent Meeting 4-5pm 
 

Parent Meeting September 22nd, 4-5pm: Join us in the family life 
center for an important, informational and organizational meeting for all 
parents of students from 6th-12th grade. We hope you will attend this 
important meeting. 

Troy Harris, Interim Director of Youth & Young Adults 
YouthMinistry@Northwoodpc.org, 796-8090 

NOMINATIONS BEING ACCEPTED 
 

Do you know of someone you would like to see serving as Elder or 
Deacon? The Nominating Committee will accept nominations for 
Church Officers now through 10/31. Remember to get the per-
son’s permission before nominating them. Nomination forms may 
be placed in Ray Spigarelli’s mailbox in the church office or in the 
offering plate. 
  
I have the permission of _________________________________ 
 
to nominate them for the office of  Elder       or       Deacon 

    (Please circle one)            

Handbells and Xylophones for Kids!! Northwood offers a ministry 
for children in grades 3rd-5th to play Handbells and Orff instruments 
on Tuesday afternoons from 4-5:00. There is no cost monetarily – just 
the commitment of one hour per week and occasionally playing in 
worship services and at the ‘Ring, Sing, Mingle’ event on 12/8.  We 
have 2-3 openings.  If you are interested please email or call Stepha-
nie Carson ASAP.  stephanie@northwoodpc.org; 796-8090. 

College Addresses Remember to e-mail your college address to 
Carl Corrello, Deacon for College Ministry, to receive notes and 
cards throughout the year: cgcorrello@yahoo.com 


